
   Emerald Class Newsletter 

22.6.2018 – Term 6 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children have started sewing their cushions, if you have any time to come in and help during 

the week to help sew then come and speak to Miss Tyler or Mrs Barry! 

 

 

 

We are beginning to create our musical story and the children have created mood using high, low, loud, 

and quiet noise. 

We have also been out practising sports day, which has been great fun! Please make sure your child is 

wearing sun cream and has a bottle of water every day. For sports day it would be great if anyone could 

bring in a gazebo so the children can sit in the shade whilst cheering on their class friends!  

 

Dates for you Diary  

Emerald and Jet Joint Final Outcome – 12th July 2018 @ 2:00-3:15. All welcome 

more details of afternoon will follow in a letter home.  


